



Cariboo Regional District
File No. 120-01

Referred To mcs Dir Anderson

NOV 3 70

October 27, 2022

Director Betty Anderson
C/O Cariboo Regional District

Suite D, 180 North Third Avenue

Williams Lake, BC

V2G 2A4

Dear Director Anderson, it gives me great pleasure to write this letter of congratulations to you as an elected Director for the Cariboo Regional District.

My sincere gratitude goes out to you for your dedication and service that you offer your community.

I look forward to working together and please feel free to reach out at any time.

Sincerely,

Coralee Oakes

MLA Cariboo North

Covaler Oskes